Community Association Response

April 6, 2021

Application: LOC2020-0138

Submitted by: Ross Utigard

Contact Information

Address: 267 Sage Bank Grove NW

Email: president@sagehillyyc.com

Feedback:

I am writing on behalf of the Sage Hill Community Association as Chair of the Development and Safety Committee; we had 3 out of 5 of our sub-committee members review this application and take no position on it. This means we do not oppose the project and take no formal position or have any further comments to add at this point.

We do wish the stake holders the best of luck in their pursuit and welcome them to the community.